
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Andrew Breyer
To: O"Connor, Kevin
Cc: Cindy Muller
Subject: Re: Wednesday Meeting On-track
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 4:19:56 PM

 

 

Sounds good, thanks for the heads up! Look forward to chatting tomorrow.

Andrew

On Tue, Apr 28, 2020 at 3:52 PM O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov> wrote:
Hi Cindy and Andrew,
 
I wanted to let you know that I would like to hold our meeting as planned.  We will have
information to share with you regarding our interconnection application, along with a list of
specific questions and needs. 
 
See and/or talk with you tomorrow.
 
Cheers,
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
 

-- 
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